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Department of Commerce, Community, & Economic Development


Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office
License #24714


 Initiating License Application
 3/2/2020 10:28:08 AM


Licensee #1


Type:  Individual


Name:  Greg Lowell Miller


SSN:  


Date of Birth:  


Phone Number:  907-715-1831


Email Address:  miller.greg@live.com


Mailing Address:  1125 west gail drive
wasilla, AK 99654


 UNITED STATES


License Number:  24714


License Status:  New


License Type:  Limited Marijuana Cultivation Facility


Doing Business As:  Cabin Bud


Business License Number:  2100387


Designated Licensee:  Greg Lowell Miller
Email Address: miller.greg@live.com 


Local Government: Matanuska-Susitna Borough 


Community Council: Tanaina


Latitude, Longitude: 61.604348, -149.479293


Physical Address:  1125 west gail drive
wasilla, AK 99654


 UNITED STATES


Note: No entity officials entered for this license.


Note: No affiliates entered for this license.












Received by AMCO 10/5/2021

























CORRESPONDENCE 







Department of Commerce, Community, 
and Economic Development 


ALCOHOL & MARIJUANA CONTROL OFFICE 
550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600 


Anchorage, AK 99501 
Main: 907.269.0350


September 21, 2021 


Greg Lowell Miller 
DBA: Cabin Bud 
Via email: miller.greg@live.com 


Re: Limited Marijuana Cultivation Facility #24714 


Dear applicant, 


The AMCO Office has reviewed the documents submitted for the proposed marijuana establishment 
license referenced above. This letter is notice under 3 AAC 306.025(e)(2) that your application is 
incomplete and additional items are needed to complete the application. The additional items that need 
correction or resubmittal are listed below—please be sure to read the entire letter. Please note that if 
the corrections and/or additional documents submitted in response to this letter are not found to be 
complete, your application will be returned to you in accordance with 3 AAC 306.025(e)(1), and you will 
need to file a new application and pay a new fee should you wish to continue pursuing licensure. 


• MJ-02 Premises Diagram
o On all of the diagrams, please correct the orange label for Restricted Access to say,


“Restricted Access and Licensed Premises”.
o Additionally, it is my understanding that there would need to be a door to connect the


Veg/Drying Room to the fenced in area so that marijuana can be moved back and forth
without going outside of the licensed premises. I see the two doors that are right next to
each other, but it seems that the marijuana would have to leave the licensed premises
when it is moved back and forth. Please address this on your diagrams or send an email
stating why you think this is not necessary.


• MJ-04 Cultivation Supplemental
o Section 4.1: Because this is a limited cultivation and the area under cultivation must be


fewer than 500 square feet, please specifically describe the areas under cultivation,
including dimensions and overall square footage under cultivation.


o Section 4.7: Describe the gases, including carbon dioxide management, to be used, if any.
o Section 8.2:


 Please re-review 3 AAC 306.470 and 306.475 and expand upon your answer.
 Additionally, provide a sample label that the facility will use to meet the labeling


requirements.


• MJ-08 Local Government Notice Affidavit
o We received notification from the Tanaina Community Council that the proposed licensed


premises is within their boundaries, and not Meadow Lakes’ boundaries.



mailto:miller.greg@live.com





 


I administratively updated our database to reflect the correct Community Council. Please 
correct me if I am mistaken.  
o Please re-submit the Public Notice to the Local Government and the Community Council, 


and then fill out, sign, and get notarized a new MJ-08 form.  
 In the Community Council section, please make sure to specify the Tanaina 


Community Council and who you notified there. You do not need to include the 
first notice and the second notice on the MJ-08. We will have your original MJ-08 
on file.  


 
• Proof of Possession for Proposed Premises 


o We must be able to see that just Greg Lowell Miller (the licensee) has right and title to 
the proposed premises. The Real Property Details show Greg Miller and Marcia Miller 
having right and title to the premises. This could be achieved by submitting a legally 
binding lease showing Greg Lowell Miller as the tenant/lessee.  
 Along with all the other requirements of a legally binding lease, please make sure 


to include the disclaimer that the landlord may not take possession of any 
marijuana or marijuana product, and that AMCO will be contacted in the event 
that this is necessary. 
 


• Entity Documents 
o Your Business License is expired. Please contact the Division of Corporations, Business & 


Professional Licensing to resolve this. 
https://www.commerce.alaska.gov/cbp/businesslicense/Search/LicenseDetail?l=528368
&n=2100387  
 


It is very important that you submit the above corrections and/or documents in a timely manner so that 
AMCO staff has adequate time to review the corrections and/or additional documents which must be 
found to be complete within 90 days of the date of this letter.   


 
Respectfully,  


 
Jacqlene Drulis, Local Government Specialist 
For, 
Glen Klinkhart, Director 
marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov  



https://www.commerce.alaska.gov/cbp/businesslicense/Search/LicenseDetail?l=528368&n=2100387

https://www.commerce.alaska.gov/cbp/businesslicense/Search/LicenseDetail?l=528368&n=2100387
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From: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)
To: greg miller
Cc: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)
Subject: Incomplete Application - Cabin Bud - License #24714
Date: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 4:37:00 PM
Attachments: 24714 Incomplete Application Notice.pdf
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Good afternoon,
 
Your application has been reviewed, attached is correspondence regarding corrections, additional
documents, and/or resubmittals that need to be addressed. 
 
Please make sure to read the entire notice. If the submitted corrections for your application are
inadequate to deem your application complete, or your application is still incomplete after ninety
(90) days from the date of this notice, your application will be returned to you in accordance with
3 AAC 306.025(e)(1) and 3 AAC 306.025(f). Should you wish to continue pursuing licensure, it
would be necessary to file a new application and pay new fees.
 
Ninety-day Due Date: December 20, 2021
 
Let us know if you require copies of any submitted documents, and feel free to email if you need
clarification on any items in the Incomplete Notice. Correspondence should be sent to
marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov.
 
Thank you,
 
 


Jacqlene Drulis
Local Government Specialist
Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office (AMCO)
550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600
Anchorage, Alaska 99501
(907) 334-2195


 
 



mailto:marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov
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Department of Commerce, Community,  
and Economic Development 



 
ALCOHOL & MARIJUANA CONTROL OFFICE 



550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600 
Anchorage, AK 99501 



Main: 907.269.0350



September 21, 2021  
 
Greg Lowell Miller 
DBA: Cabin Bud 
Via email: miller.greg@live.com 
 
Re: Limited Marijuana Cultivation Facility #24714 
  
Dear applicant, 
 
The AMCO Office has reviewed the documents submitted for the proposed marijuana establishment 
license referenced above. This letter is notice under 3 AAC 306.025(e)(2) that your application is 
incomplete and additional items are needed to complete the application. The additional items that need 
correction or resubmittal are listed below—please be sure to read the entire letter. Please note that if 
the corrections and/or additional documents submitted in response to this letter are not found to be 
complete, your application will be returned to you in accordance with 3 AAC 306.025(e)(1), and you will 
need to file a new application and pay a new fee should you wish to continue pursuing licensure. 
 



• MJ-02 Premises Diagram 
o On all of the diagrams, please correct the orange label for Restricted Access to say, 



“Restricted Access and Licensed Premises”.  
o Additionally, it is my understanding that there would need to be a door to connect the 



Veg/Drying Room to the fenced in area so that marijuana can be moved back and forth 
without going outside of the licensed premises. I see the two doors that are right next to 
each other, but it seems that the marijuana would have to leave the licensed premises 
when it is moved back and forth. Please address this on your diagrams or send an email 
stating why you think this is not necessary.  



 
• MJ-04 Cultivation Supplemental 



o Section 4.1: Because this is a limited cultivation and the area under cultivation must be 
fewer than 500 square feet, please specifically describe the areas under cultivation, 
including dimensions and overall square footage under cultivation.  



o Section 4.7: Describe the gases, including carbon dioxide management, to be used, if any. 
o Section 8.2:  



 Please re-review 3 AAC 306.470 and 306.475 and expand upon your answer.  
 Additionally, provide a sample label that the facility will use to meet the labeling 



requirements.  
 



• MJ-08 Local Government Notice Affidavit 
o We received notification from the Tanaina Community Council that the proposed licensed 



premises is within their boundaries, and not Meadow Lakes’ boundaries.  
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I administratively updated our database to reflect the correct Community Council. Please 
correct me if I am mistaken.  
o Please re-submit the Public Notice to the Local Government and the Community Council, 



and then fill out, sign, and get notarized a new MJ-08 form.  
 In the Community Council section, please make sure to specify the Tanaina 



Community Council and who you notified there. You do not need to include the 
first notice and the second notice on the MJ-08. We will have your original MJ-08 
on file.  



 
• Proof of Possession for Proposed Premises 



o We must be able to see that just Greg Lowell Miller (the licensee) has right and title to 
the proposed premises. The Real Property Details show Greg Miller and Marcia Miller 
having right and title to the premises. This could be achieved by submitting a legally 
binding lease showing Greg Lowell Miller as the tenant/lessee.  
 Along with all the other requirements of a legally binding lease, please make sure 



to include the disclaimer that the landlord may not take possession of any 
marijuana or marijuana product, and that AMCO will be contacted in the event 
that this is necessary. 
 



• Entity Documents 
o Your Business License is expired. Please contact the Division of Corporations, Business & 



Professional Licensing to resolve this. 
https://www.commerce.alaska.gov/cbp/businesslicense/Search/LicenseDetail?l=528368
&n=2100387  
 



It is very important that you submit the above corrections and/or documents in a timely manner so that 
AMCO staff has adequate time to review the corrections and/or additional documents which must be 
found to be complete within 90 days of the date of this letter.   



 
Respectfully,  



 
Jacqlene Drulis, Local Government Specialist 
For, 
Glen Klinkhart, Director 
marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov  





https://www.commerce.alaska.gov/cbp/businesslicense/Search/LicenseDetail?l=528368&n=2100387
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Department of Commerce, 
Community, 


and Economic Development 
Alcohol and Marijuana Control Office 


550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600 
Anchorage, AK 99501 


Main: 907.269.0350 


MEMORANDUM


   TO: Chair and Members of the Board DATE: October 12, 2021 


   FROM: Jacqlene Drulis, Local Government         
     Specialist 


RE: Cabin Bud #24714 


This is an application for a Limited Marijuana Cultivation Facility in the Matanuska-Susitna Borough, by 
Greg Lowell Miller, DBA: Cabin Buds. 


Date Application Initiated:  3/2/2020 


Objection Period Ends: 11/7/2021 


Date Under Review Queue: 3/11/2021 


Incomplete Letter(s) Date: 9/21/2021 


Date Final Corrections Submitted: 10/7/2021 


Determined Complete/Notices Sent: 10/8/2021 


Local Government Response/Date: Pending 


DEC Response/Date: Complete - Did not send; no pesticides to be used. 


Fire Marshal Response/Date: Pending 


Background check status:  Complete 


Objection(s) Received/Date: Yes – 5/12/2020 (Included in Board Packet) 


Other Public Comments Received: None 


Staff Questions/Issues for Board: None 












NOTIFICATIONS 







Department of Commerce, Community, 
and Economic Development 


Alcohol and Marijuana Control Office 


550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600 
Anchorage, AK 99501 


Main: 907.269.0350 


October 8, 2021 


Matanuska Susitna Borough 
Attn:  Borough Clerk 
VIA Email: License.Reviews@matsugov.us 


License Number: 24714 


License Type: Limited Marijuana Cultivation Facility 


Licensee: Greg Lowell Miller 


Doing Business As: Cabin Bud 


Physical Address: 1125 west gail drive 
wasilla, AK 99654 


Designated Licensee: Greg Lowell Miller 


Phone Number: 907-715-1831


Email Address: miller.greg@live.com 


☒ New Application                ☐ New Onsite Consumption Endorsement Application (Retail Only)
AMCO has received a complete application for a marijuana establishment within your jurisdiction.  This notice is
required under 3 AAC 306.025(d)(2).  Application documents will be sent to you separately via ZendTo.


To protest the approval of this application pursuant to 3 AAC 306.060, you must furnish the director and the applicant 
with a clear and concise written statement of reasons for the protest within 60 days of the date of this notice, and 
provide AMCO proof of service of the protest upon the applicant. If the protest is a “conditional protest” as defined in 3 
AAC 306.060(d)(2) and the application otherwise meets all the criteria set forth by the regulations, the Marijuana 
Control Board may approve the license, but require the applicant to show to the board’s satisfaction that the 
requirements of the local government have been met before the director issues the license.  


3 AAC 306.010, 3 AAC 306.080, and 3 AAC 306.250 provide that the board will deny an application for a new license if 
the board finds that the license is prohibited under AS 17.38 as a result of an ordinance or election conducted under AS 
17.38 and 3 AAC 306.200, or when a local government protests an application on the grounds that the proposed 
licensed premises are located in a place within the local government where a local zoning ordinance prohibits the 
marijuana establishment, unless the local government has approved a variance from the local ordinance. 


This application will be in front of the Marijuana Control Board at our October 26-28, 2021 meeting. 


Sincerely, 


Glen Klinkhart, Director 
amco.localgovernmentonly@alaska.gov 



mailto:License.Reviews@matsugov.us
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Department of Commerce, Community, 
and Economic Development 
ALCOHOL & MARIJUANA CONTROL OFFICE 


550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600 
Anchorage, AK 99501 


Main: 907.269.0350


October 6, 2021 


Tanaina Community Council 
Attn: President or Chair 
VIA email: tanainacommunity@gmail.com 


License Number: 24714 


License Type: Limited Marijuana Cultivation Facility 


Licensee: Greg Lowell Miller 


Doing Business As: Cabin Bud 


Physical Address: 1125 west gail drive 
wasilla, AK 99654 


Designated Licensee: Greg Lowell Miller 


Phone Number: 907-715-1831


Email Address: miller.greg@live.com 


☒ New Application ☐ New Onsite Consumption Endorsement Application (Retail Only)


3 AAC 306.025(d)(3) and (4) requires that the Director shall provide written notice to a community 
council or any nonprofit organization that has requested notification about pending applications for 
marijuana licenses.   


This letter serves to provide written notice to the above referenced entities regarding the above 
application (application documents will be sent separately via ZendTo).  


To object to the approval of this application pursuant to 3 AAC 306.065, you must furnish the director 
and the applicant with a clear and concise written statement of reasons for the objection within 30 days 
of the date of this notice, that deadline is October 24, 2021. We recommend that you contact the local 
government with jurisdiction over the proposed premises to share objections you may have about the 
application. 


This application is scheduled to be considered by the Marijuana Control Board at its October 26-28, 2021 
meeting.  


If you have any questions, please send them to marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov. 


Sincerely, 


Glen Klinkhart, Director 



file://cedatwfs01.soa.alaska.gov/DCED/AMCO/AMCO-Marijuana%20Licenses%20Archive/LOCAL%20GOVERNMENTS/Mat-Su%20Borough/Community%20Councils/tanainacommunity@gmail.com
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Department of Commerce, Community, 
and Economic Development 
ALCOHOL & MARIJUANA CONTROL OFFICE 


550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600 
Anchorage, AK 99501 


Main: 907.269.0350


October 8, 2021 


State Fire Marshal 
Attn:  Michelle Wagner, firecode@matsugov.us 


Lloyd Nakano, Lloyd.nakano@alaska.gov  
Pam Bowden, pam.bowden@alaska.gov  
Timothy Fisher, timothy.fisher@alaska.gov 


License Number: 24714 


License Type: Limited Marijuana Cultivation Facility 


Licensee: Greg Lowell Miller 


Doing Business As: Cabin Bud 


Physical Address: 1125 west gail drive 
wasilla, AK 99654 


Designated Licensee: Greg Lowell Miller 


Phone Number: 907-715-1831


Email Address: miller.greg@live.com 


3 AAC 306.300(a)(2)(B), 3 AAC 306.400(b)(2)(B), 3 AAC 306.500(b)(2)(B), and 3 AAC 306.605(b)(2)(B) 
require that an applicant for a marijuana establishment license operate in compliance with each 
applicable public health, fire, safety, and tax code and ordinance of the state and the local government 
in which the applicant’s proposed licensed premises are located.   


This letter serves to provide written notice and request for compliance status from the above 
referenced entities regarding the above application. Application documents will be sent to you 
separately via ZendTo.  Please complete and return this form to the AMCO office at the email below. 


REVIEWER: ___________________________________________________ 
 Fire Marshal


DATE:  ____________________    PHONE:  __________________    Compliant  Non-compliant     


COMMENTS: __________________________________________________________________________ 


_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
If you have any questions, please send them to the email address below. 


Sincerely, 


Glen Klinkhart, Director 
marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov 



mailto:firecode@matsugov.us
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Department of Commerce, Community, 
and Economic Development 


Alcohol and Marijuana Control Office 


550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600 
Anchorage, AK 99501 


Main: 907.269.0350 


October 8, 2021 


Greg Lowell Miller 
DBA: Cabin Bud 
Via email: miller.greg@live.com 


Re: Application Status for License #24714 


Dear Applicant:  


AMCO has received your application for a limited marijuana cultivation facility. Our staff has reviewed your 
application after receiving your application and required fees. Your application documents appear to be in order, 
and it has been determined that your application is complete for purposes of 3 AAC 306.025(d). 


Your application will now be sent electronically, in its entirety, to your local government, your community council if 
your proposed premises is in Anchorage or certain locations in the Mat-Su Borough, and to any non-profit agencies 
who have requested notification of applications. The local government has 60 days to protest the issuance of your 
license or waive protest. 


If you have not yet received all necessary approvals, such as a local license, conditional use permit, site plan review, 
Fire Marshal approval, or Department of Environmental Conservation approval, you should continue to work with 
those local or state agencies to get the requirements completed. We must also wait for the criminal history check 
for each individual licensee based on your fingerprint card(s). Your application status in the application database will 
be changed to “Complete” today.   


Your application may be considered by the board while some approvals are still pending. However, your license will 
not be finally issued and ready to operate until all necessary approvals are received and a preliminary inspection of 
your premises by AMCO enforcement staff is completed.  


Your application will be scheduled for the October 26-28, 2021 board meeting for Marijuana Control Board 
consideration. This date is subject to change. Any changes will be posted on our website, please check periodically 
to see if the date has moved. The meeting agenda gets posted on our website 7 days before the board meeting. 
Your appearance at the meeting in person, via Zoom, or telephonic is mandatory.  


The Zoom Meeting information is on the homepage of our website under MCB Board Meeting here: 
https://www.commerce.alaska.gov/web/amco/  


Please feel free to contact us through the marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov email address if you have any questions. 


Sincerely, 


Glen Klinkhart, Director 



mailto:miller.greg@live.com

https://www.commerce.alaska.gov/web/amco/
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From: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)
To: tanainacommunity@gmail.com
Cc: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)
Subject: CC Notice - New - Limited Cultivation - Cabin Buds - #24714
Date: Friday, October 8, 2021 3:10:00 PM
Attachments: 24714 Community Council Notice.pdf
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Dear Community Council officials,
 
Please find the attached notification for a new marijuana establishment license.
Direct all correspondence to marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov.  
 
The application and all supporting documentation will be sent to each of you
via the State of Alaska Drop Box called ZendTo.
 
You will receive an email that looks like this:
 


 
Thank you,
 
 


Jacqlene Drulis
Local Government Specialist
Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office (AMCO)
550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600
Anchorage, Alaska 99501
(907) 334-2195


 
 



mailto:marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov

mailto:tanainacommunity@gmail.com

mailto:marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov

mailto:marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov






 



 



 



 
Department of Commerce, Community, 



and Economic Development 
 



ALCOHOL & MARIJUANA CONTROL OFFICE 
550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600 



Anchorage, AK 99501 
Main: 907.269.0350



 
October 6, 2021 
 
Tanaina Community Council 
Attn: President or Chair 
VIA email: tanainacommunity@gmail.com 
  
 



License Number: 24714 



License Type: Limited Marijuana Cultivation Facility 



Licensee: Greg Lowell Miller 



Doing Business As: Cabin Bud 



Physical Address: 1125 west gail drive 
wasilla, AK 99654 



Designated Licensee: Greg Lowell Miller 



Phone Number: 907-715-1831 



Email Address: miller.greg@live.com 
 



☒ New Application                ☐ New Onsite Consumption Endorsement Application (Retail Only) 
 



3 AAC 306.025(d)(3) and (4) requires that the Director shall provide written notice to a community 
council or any nonprofit organization that has requested notification about pending applications for 
marijuana licenses.   
 
This letter serves to provide written notice to the above referenced entities regarding the above 
application (application documents will be sent separately via ZendTo).  
 
To object to the approval of this application pursuant to 3 AAC 306.065, you must furnish the director 
and the applicant with a clear and concise written statement of reasons for the objection within 30 days 
of the date of this notice, that deadline is October 24, 2021. We recommend that you contact the local 
government with jurisdiction over the proposed premises to share objections you may have about the 
application. 
 
This application is scheduled to be considered by the Marijuana Control Board at its October 26-28, 2021 
meeting.  
 
If you have any questions, please send them to marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Glen Klinkhart, Director 
 





file://cedatwfs01.soa.alaska.gov/DCED/AMCO/AMCO-Marijuana%20Licenses%20Archive/LOCAL%20GOVERNMENTS/Mat-Su%20Borough/Community%20Councils/tanainacommunity@gmail.com
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From: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)
To: greg miller
Cc: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)
Subject: Complete Application - Cabin Bud - #24714
Date: Friday, October 8, 2021 3:07:00 PM
Attachments: 24714 Complete Applicant Notice.pdf
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Hello,
 
Thank you for your corrections. Attached is correspondence regarding your marijuana
establishment application. Please direct all correspondence to
marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov.
 
Thank you,
 
 


Jacqlene Drulis
Local Government Specialist
Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office (AMCO)
550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600
Anchorage, Alaska 99501
(907) 334-2195


 
 



mailto:marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov
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Department of Commerce, Community,  
and Economic Development 



 
Alcohol and Marijuana Control Office 



 
550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600 



Anchorage, AK 99501 
Main: 907.269.0350 



 
 



October 8, 2021 
 
Greg Lowell Miller 
DBA: Cabin Bud 
Via email: miller.greg@live.com 
 
Re: Application Status for License #24714 
 
Dear Applicant:  
 
AMCO has received your application for a limited marijuana cultivation facility. Our staff has reviewed your 
application after receiving your application and required fees. Your application documents appear to be in order, 
and it has been determined that your application is complete for purposes of 3 AAC 306.025(d). 
 
Your application will now be sent electronically, in its entirety, to your local government, your community council if 
your proposed premises is in Anchorage or certain locations in the Mat-Su Borough, and to any non-profit agencies 
who have requested notification of applications. The local government has 60 days to protest the issuance of your 
license or waive protest. 
 
If you have not yet received all necessary approvals, such as a local license, conditional use permit, site plan review, 
Fire Marshal approval, or Department of Environmental Conservation approval, you should continue to work with 
those local or state agencies to get the requirements completed. We must also wait for the criminal history check 
for each individual licensee based on your fingerprint card(s). Your application status in the application database will 
be changed to “Complete” today.   
 
Your application may be considered by the board while some approvals are still pending. However, your license will 
not be finally issued and ready to operate until all necessary approvals are received and a preliminary inspection of 
your premises by AMCO enforcement staff is completed.  
 
Your application will be scheduled for the October 26-28, 2021 board meeting for Marijuana Control Board 
consideration. This date is subject to change. Any changes will be posted on our website, please check periodically 
to see if the date has moved. The meeting agenda gets posted on our website 7 days before the board meeting. 
Your appearance at the meeting in person, via Zoom, or telephonic is mandatory.  
 
The Zoom Meeting information is on the homepage of our website under MCB Board Meeting here: 
https://www.commerce.alaska.gov/web/amco/  
 
Please feel free to contact us through the marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov email address if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 



 
Glen Klinkhart, Director 





mailto:miller.greg@live.com
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From: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)
To: firecode@matsugov.us; Nakano, Lloyd M (DPS); Bowden, Pam A (DPS); Fisher, Timothy W (DPS)
Cc: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)
Subject: Fire Notice - New - Limited Cultivation - Cabin Buds - #24714
Date: Friday, October 8, 2021 3:11:00 PM
Attachments: 24714 Fire Notice.pdf
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Dear Fire Marshal officials,
 
Please find the attached notification for a new marijuana establishment license.
Direct all correspondence to marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov.  
 
The application and all supporting documentation will be sent to each of you
via the State of Alaska Drop Box called ZendTo.
 
You will receive an email that looks like this:
 


 
Thank you,
 
 


Jacqlene Drulis
Local Government Specialist
Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office (AMCO)
550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600
Anchorage, Alaska 99501
(907) 334-2195
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       Department of Commerce, Community, 



and Economic Development 
 



ALCOHOL & MARIJUANA CONTROL OFFICE 
550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600 



Anchorage, AK 99501 
Main: 907.269.0350



 
October 8, 2021 
 
State Fire Marshal 
Attn:  Michelle Wagner, firecode@matsugov.us 
 Lloyd Nakano, Lloyd.nakano@alaska.gov  
 Pam Bowden, pam.bowden@alaska.gov  
 Timothy Fisher, timothy.fisher@alaska.gov  
 
 



License Number: 24714 



License Type: Limited Marijuana Cultivation Facility 



Licensee: Greg Lowell Miller 



Doing Business As: Cabin Bud 



Physical Address: 1125 west gail drive 
wasilla, AK 99654 



Designated Licensee: Greg Lowell Miller 



Phone Number: 907-715-1831 



Email Address: miller.greg@live.com 



3 AAC 306.300(a)(2)(B), 3 AAC 306.400(b)(2)(B), 3 AAC 306.500(b)(2)(B), and 3 AAC 306.605(b)(2)(B) 
require that an applicant for a marijuana establishment license operate in compliance with each 
applicable public health, fire, safety, and tax code and ordinance of the state and the local government 
in which the applicant’s proposed licensed premises are located.   
 
This letter serves to provide written notice and request for compliance status from the above 
referenced entities regarding the above application. Application documents will be sent to you 
separately via ZendTo.  Please complete and return this form to the AMCO office at the email below. 
 



REVIEWER: ___________________________________________________  
  Fire Marshal 
      
DATE:  ____________________    PHONE:  __________________    Compliant  Non-compliant      
 



COMMENTS: __________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
If you have any questions, please send them to the email address below. 
 



Sincerely, 



 
Glen Klinkhart, Director 
marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov 
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			If you have any questions, please send them to the email address below.















From: AMCO Local Government Only (CED sponsored)
To: License.Reviews@matsugov.us
Cc: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)
Subject: LG Notice - New - Limited Cultivation - Cabin Bud - #24714
Date: Friday, October 8, 2021 3:08:00 PM
Attachments: 24714 Local Government Notice.pdf


image002.png


Dear local government officials,
 
Please find the attached notification for a new marijuana establishment license.
Direct all correspondence to amco.localgovernmentonly@alaska.gov.  
 
The application and all supporting documentation will be sent to each of you
via the State of Alaska Drop Box called ZendTo.
 
You will receive an email that looks like this:
 


 
Thank you,
 
 


Jacqlene Drulis
Local Government Specialist
Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office (AMCO)
550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600
Anchorage, Alaska 99501
(907) 334-2195
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Department of Commerce, Community,  
and Economic Development 



 
Alcohol and Marijuana Control Office 



 
550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600 



Anchorage, AK 99501 
Main: 907.269.0350 



 
 



October 8, 2021 
 
Matanuska Susitna Borough 
Attn:  Borough Clerk 
VIA Email: License.Reviews@matsugov.us  



 



License Number: 24714 



License Type: Limited Marijuana Cultivation Facility 



Licensee: Greg Lowell Miller 



Doing Business As: Cabin Bud 



Physical Address: 1125 west gail drive 
wasilla, AK 99654 



Designated Licensee: Greg Lowell Miller 



Phone Number: 907-715-1831 



Email Address: miller.greg@live.com 
 
 



☒ New Application                ☐ New Onsite Consumption Endorsement Application (Retail Only) 
AMCO has received a complete application for a marijuana establishment within your jurisdiction.  This notice is 
required under 3 AAC 306.025(d)(2).  Application documents will be sent to you separately via ZendTo. 



To protest the approval of this application pursuant to 3 AAC 306.060, you must furnish the director and the applicant 
with a clear and concise written statement of reasons for the protest within 60 days of the date of this notice, and 
provide AMCO proof of service of the protest upon the applicant. If the protest is a “conditional protest” as defined in 3 
AAC 306.060(d)(2) and the application otherwise meets all the criteria set forth by the regulations, the Marijuana 
Control Board may approve the license, but require the applicant to show to the board’s satisfaction that the 
requirements of the local government have been met before the director issues the license.  
 



3 AAC 306.010, 3 AAC 306.080, and 3 AAC 306.250 provide that the board will deny an application for a new license if 
the board finds that the license is prohibited under AS 17.38 as a result of an ordinance or election conducted under AS 
17.38 and 3 AAC 306.200, or when a local government protests an application on the grounds that the proposed 
licensed premises are located in a place within the local government where a local zoning ordinance prohibits the 
marijuana establishment, unless the local government has approved a variance from the local ordinance. 
 



This application will be in front of the Marijuana Control Board at our October 26-28, 2021 meeting. 
  
Sincerely, 
 



 
Glen Klinkhart, Director 
amco.localgovernmentonly@alaska.gov  
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		24714 Fire Notice.pdf

		If you have any questions, please send them to the email address below.








OBJECTIONS 







Thanks, John
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Mail Delivery Subsystem <mailer-daemon@googlemail.com>
Date: Fri, May 8, 2020 at 8:15 AM
Subject: Delivery Status Notification (Failure)
To: <tanainacommunity@gmail.com>


Error Icon


Address not found


Your message wasn't delivered to marijuana.licening@alaska.gov because the address couldn't
be found, or is unable to receive mail.


The response from the remote server was:


550 5.1.1 User Unknown


---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: TCC <tanainacommunity@gmail.com>
To: marijuana.licening@alaska.gov
Cc: John Meising <scarlet1939@hotmail.com>, "miller.greg@live.com" <miller.greg@live.com>, Aaron
Edwards <princeaaronj@hotmail.com>, Corine Hickey <corinehickey@gmail.com>, Gretchen Watson
<gretchgreg11@gmail.com>, Michelle Larose <michla01234@gmail.com>, Rachel Lund
<rachellund04@gmail.com>, "alex.strawn@matsugov.us" <alex.strawn@matsugov.us>
Bcc: 
Date: Fri, 8 May 2020 08:17:07 -0800
Subject: an opposition letter
In order to object to this application at 1125 W. Gail Drive in Wasilla, we are providing a written
statement of reasons for the objection to both the applicant for the marijuana establishment, and
AMCO at marijuana.licening@alaska.gov. The statement will be sent to the applicant at the email address
provided to us from Mr. Miller, Thanks for your input on how to file our response electronically. Enclosed with
our opposition letter is our vision statement and sustainable growth policy and procedures.
Thanks,
John Meising
TCC President
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 TANAINA COMMUNITY COUNCIL INC. 


PO Box 870236 
Wasilla, AK 99687 


tanainacommunity@gmail.com 
 


TCC 


 
 


06 May 2020  
 
Greg Miller    
1125 W. Gail Drive          
Wasilla, AK 99654  
 
 
Dear Mr. Miller,  
 
 Thank you for contacting us regarding your application for a 
limited marijuana grow operation at your property located at 1125 W. 
Gail Drive in Wasilla. Your input at our General Meeting on 28 April 
2020 showed concern, understanding, and the importance to  you.  
 
 As a recognized entity by the Mat Su Borough, The Tanaina 
Community Council’s position whether to endorse or deny your 
application was not taken lightly.  We ultimately concluded there are 
too many negative mitigating factors to allow us to freely accept your 
proposal and support your decision at this time:  
 
 --  establishing a limited marijuana grow operation, with the 
possibility of expansion, in a densely populated residential area  
 --  opposition from direct neighbors with children  
 --  a failure t o obtain a nonconforming use premit, regarding 
utility easments, for required security fencing  
 --  an indecisive business plan with the words “hobby”, “science 
experiment”, and “ no concern for profit or loss”  
 --  overall security in relation to existing g reenhouse location  
 --  no plan for removal of proposed limited cultivation operation  
  







 
 TANAINA COMMUNITY COUNCIL INC. 


PO Box 870236 
Wasilla, AK 99687 


tanainacommunity@gmail.com 
 


TCC 


 
 
--  no projected affect regarding immediate and surrounding 


property values.    What if the applicant moves in a year or two?  
 --  the proximity of proposed location to  a park and school  
 --  not satisfied with answers about safety, setback from right of 
way, and access is questionable  
 --  very concerned with introducing the risk/rise of crime within  
an established residential community  
 


The intention of the TCC is an objective examination of any 
community proposal submitted and rendering a decision on what is 
best for the entire community and residential neighborhood as a 
whole.  
 
 Enclosed with this letter you will find our TCC Vision Sta tement 
as well as our Sustainable Growth Policy and Procedures outline.  
 
Thank you,  
 
John Meising,  
TCC President  


 
cc: TCC Board Directors --  Aaron Edwards, Corine Hickey, Gretchen 
Watson, Michelle La Rose, Rachel Lund.  Alcohol & Marijuana Control 
Office r TJ Zielinski. Matanuska Susitna Borough Officer Alex Strawn  
 
 
 
 
 
 







 
 TANAINA COMMUNITY COUNCIL INC. 


PO Box 870236 
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tanainacommunity@gmail.com 
 


TCC 


 
 
The Tanaina Community Council Vision:  
 


● The Tanaina Community Council has a vision for the future of our local 
community. We envision a safe community, relatively free from crime. A 
community of individuals, families, and businesses who should be unified in 
the healthy development of our communi ty. We look forward to planned, 
sustainable growth, which aligns with the strong family oriented nature of 
the community in unison with the residents and businesses within.  


 


 


 


 


● Regarding Marijuana businesses:  


 
The Tanaina Community Council would like to ha ve an opinion limiting the  
 number and location of marijuana businesses within our boundary area.  
 Also, it’s our opinion that growing, manufacturing, or selling controlled and  
 intoxicating substances in a densely populated residential community does  
 not  generally benefit the safety and wellbeing of the entire community.  
 


   The council will review proposed applications and may provide the  
            applicant time for a presentation and comments at the General Meeting.  
            After a brief, yet extensive deliberation, a vote will be taken regarding the  
            application. If not immediately, and if time constraints allow, we will  
            probably not vote till our next Board Meeting. After the vote, we wil l draft  
            an approved and official response in writing.  
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                      Sustainable Growth Policy and Procedures  
 
Policy:   The Tanaina Community Council Inc. (TCC)  is tasked with 
providing opinions to the Mat Su Borough, State of Alaska, and the 
general public on a number of subjects such as: Conditional Use,  
Legal Nonconfroming Use, or Limited Business permits.  
 
In order  to address each new topic individually and without prejudice 
the following guidelines are in place to ensure consistency of the 
evaluation. The future and safety of the local community is to be 
considered. Healthy development should align with the strong family 
oriented nature of the community and its residents.  


 


Procedures:  1. The Tanaina Community Council will require business 
applicants to submit a request in writing to the TCC via USPS mail or 
other electronic means.  


2. The applicant's request must be received by the TCC at least two 
weeks (2) prior to a general meeting for inclusion to the agenda.  


3. If the applicant is scheduled on the agenda they would be allowed 
up to 10 minutes to present their topic and field questions.  


4. The requestor will be re quired to leave the room after the 
presentation, during any further related discussion, and may be 
brought back in for additional questions or clarification if needed.  


5. TCC Board members will evaluate and return a vote in a timely 
fashion of in favor, no t in favor or non opposition.  
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6. The requestor is not permitted to be present for the vote relating    
to their application. Decisions will be made by the board, typically at 
their next meeting. The decision will be provided to the requestor and 
other con cerned parties in writing by the next general meeting.  


7. If necessary, written response or electronic communications will be 
provided to the Mat Su Borough, State of Alaska, or the general public.  


The following conditions are to be considered by the TCC B oard:  


Type and location of business or request  


A site visit may be considered to ensure understanding of location  


Proximity within miles as to similar businesses (no saturation)  


Visibility of business as it relates to residential areas  


An attempt to appro ach neighboring residents for their 
understanding, opinions, and input  


Access to business: aka traffic (volume, entering and exiting)  


Hazardous and/or Environmental conditions (debris removal, garbage 
and road conditions)  


If controlled substances are invol ved; How close is the business 
located to Schools, Daycares, and Churches?  


Plans or Plat Maps, including aerial views,  should be gathered to 
validate the proposal if necessary  
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